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To:
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danny bernal <dannybernal@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 11:06 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,

It is with great dismay that I find myself writing this letter about your proposed limitations on leverage
and margin increase.

I am bitterly opposed to this communist type regulation.

RIN 3038-AC61

Sincerely.

Hector Bernal


